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Since the hybridizers are sending their photos directly to Robert Pries for the wiki my job is very 

easy – nothing to do. 

 

Since I am digitizing slide collections I have been sending them to Terry Laurin who Robert 

recommended to work with them and place on the wiki.  To date over 14,000 photos have been sent.  

 

I am currently working on the Barry Blyth slide collection. 

 

Thanks to Rita Butler, we now have Leo T. Clark and Herbert Kerr 1950’s and 1960’s slide 

collection.  I will be sharing these with the Aril Society since most of the photos are of Arils. 

 

When finished with a collection all slides are sent to the AIS Ben Hager and Sid Dubois Library as 

requested by Dave Silverberg. 

 

 

Submitted by, 

Janet Smith 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


